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INDEPENDENT REGULATORY 
REVIEW COMMISSION 

Dear Ms. Schulder; 

I am writing to share my comments in regards to the proposed regulations of the State Board of 
Nursing regarding Continuing Education; Reporting of Crimes and Discipline. I agree with the 
proposed changes that the Board has carefully considered. 

Sincerely, 

Natalie O. DeLeonardis, RN, MSN 
Coordinator, North Campus Outreach Practical Nursing Program 
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